
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
June 7, 2005-  
 
Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Paula Bradley, Helena Flanagan, 
Brian Burns  
 
Fred has spoken woth owners of 21 Lex re: noise complaints (tenants) 
 
Fred has spoken with owners of 5VG re: parking complaints (tenants cars) 
 
Danny is scheduled to repair: 
 
VG lights 9-11 
 
Remove towel and repair vent 2 Lex 
 
22 Lex- review deck and sticking door 
 
Repair door frame 31 Lex 
 
Gutters 3VG 
 
Trailer at 10 Concord has been removed. 
 
24 Lex has been requested not to park on the grass and sidewalk. 
 
Board discussed winter storage of boats, trailers and unused cars. 
 
Approved awning has been installed at 56 Lex. It is a Sun Setter awning and  was 
installed by Danny. 
 
Minutes approved 5-0. 
 
Next meeting Monday June 20   6pm 3 Lex for preliminary budget  for 2006. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 


